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Renaissance Brome Lake organizes the Coldbrook Creek Clean-
up  

On June 21st, Renaissance Brome Lake’s (RBL) administrators and employees cleaned up 
Coldbrook Creek in Brome Lake. A first team left from the dam downtown, and made their way 
down the creek to the bridge on Victoria Street for a journey of almost 3 km. A second team 
followed the creek down towards the lake from the bridge on Victoria Street. “It was not easy! A 
few times, we had water up to our torsos, and trash was sometimes caught under rocks or in the 
sand. But it was with great pleasure that we carried out this cleaning chore, which paid off”, says 
Hélène Drouin, president of RBL. 

A necessary effort despite last year’s clean-up 

This second edition of the Coldbrook Creek Clean-up was a success. Although a similar cleaning 
had been done in June of 2021, a lot of waste was still present in the stream: tires, metal pipes, 
car body parts, dishes, glass bottles, etc. The RBL team was once again able to count on the 
collaboration of the Town of Brome Lake to recover the waste collected by RBL at the designated 
points. 

The RBL team is very happy with how the day went and wants to repeat the experience next year, 
but on a different creek, always with the aim of improving water quality in the Brome Lake and 
its watershed. 

 

For more information 

Alix, Tremblay, project manager and communication and promotion agent 

Email: alix-tremblay@renaissancelbl.com 

Telephone: (450) 242-2784 
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